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February 13, 2024 
 
 
Dorothy Graham, President 
Graham Family Foundation  
544 61st Street 
Oakland, CA 94609 
 
Dear Dorothy, 
 
My sincere thanks to you, Richard, and the Graham Family Foundation for your generous support 
of Dr. Alex Herrera at City of Hope. The Foundation’s grant will advance Dr. Herrera’s research in 
relapsed and refractory Hodgkin’s Lymphoma.  As agreed, the funds will not be tied to any specific 
trial and, where possible, will reflect a preference for research dedicated to the foundation’s 
highest priority areas:    

• Treatments for people who have gone through auto SCT and relapsed- alternatives to Allo 
SCT. 

• Improved maintenance therapies after auto SCT to prevent relapse.  
 
We gratefully acknowledge the Foundation’s gift of $20,000 and confirm that no goods or services 
were provided in exchange for this award.  
 
This grant enables City of Hope to deliver on our mission of transforming the future of cancer care. 
Our progress is driven by innovation and scientific advancement, and philanthropic supporters like 
you play a critical role in making all breakthroughs possible. We are grateful for your generosity 
which leads to pioneering therapies, exciting discoveries and better health outcomes for patients. 
We could not do this important work without you. 
 
On behalf of our researchers, physicians, and most importantly, those we serve, thank you. You 
are truly making a difference in so many lives. If you have any questions, please reach out to me 
directly at jcagigas@coh.org or (626) 205-0358.  
 
With gratitude, 
 
 
  
  

  
Juliette Cagigas 
Senior Executive Director, Foundation Relations 
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